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Cochlear Implant Information Day 2022 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
 
You are cordially invited to our Cochlear implant information Day on the 29th of September, 2022. 
 
St George’s Auditory Implant Service is hosting a day for all clinical professionals considering a referral 
to CI for their patients or working with newly implanted patients. The Cochlear implant information day 
is a wonderful opportunity for us to network and hear about Cochlear implant assessments, pathways, 
and recent medical and technological advancements in the field of cochlear implants. There will be 
presentations from all disciplines across the implant service, including ENT, AVP, Audiology and 
rehabilitation.  
 
The day will be sponsored by Cochlear Ltd, and there will be hands on opportunity to see some of the 
implants and processors. 
 
This year’s information day will have a strong Paediatric CI focus, so we encourage especially 
professionals that work with the paediatric population to register your interest as soon as possible.    
 
Please contact us by email to register at ais@stgeorges.nhs.uk. The spaces are limited and will be 
based on a first come first served basis, so please do register your place as soon as possible to avoid 
disappointment. 

 

 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
St. George’s Auditory Implant Service 
 
 
 
 

Audiology & Audiovestibular Medicine Department 
Ground Floor, Lanesborough Wing OPD 

St. George’s Hospital 
Blackshaw Road 

London 

SW17 0QT 
 

Auditory Implant Clinic: 020 8725 1152 

Auditory Implant Fax: 020 8725 1874  
 

e-mail: Ais@stgeorges.nhs.uk 
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